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4th February  Year 2 trip to FAST Museum 

5th February   PTFA Zoom Meeting 8pm (link to be shared) 

7th February  Quiz Night (7.30pm) 

12th February  Butterfly Class Assembly 9am 

12th February  Year 2 Ball Skills Event at St Peter’s School 

17th-21st February Half Term 

24th February  INSET Day  

14th March   Year 2 trip to Windsor Castle 

18th May   Spring Fair 

Caterpillar class - We have had a very busy week full of  ex-
citing learning. This half term we are doing dance in PE. As it 
was Chinese new year, we decided to learn a dragon dance. 
We used hoops to represent the dragon’s head and a long 
piece of fabric to represent the dragon's body. We have also 
had our very own Chinese food tasting; noodles, egg fried 
rice, prawn crackers, sweet chilli sauce and soy sauce. It was 
good to try new foods and decide what we liked and disliked. 
We ended the week baking biscuits. As our topic at the mo-
ment is brilliant beasts we decided to add dinosaur foot-
prints to them. We drew our designs, carefully measured, 
mixed and baked and then enjoyed eating our delicious 
cooking while learning some dinosaur facts.  

Chinese New Year Lunch - a huge thank you to Lynne for 
making Chinese New Year a lovely day of celebrations. The 
hall was decorated  and a very yummy chicken chow mein 
and vegetable stir fry was served. Lots of the children en-
joyed trying something new.  
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6TH MARCH 2025 

We are looking for 10 children from Year 1 and 

Year 2 to perform at FGT! Open Auditions next 

Friday at 2pm in school. If your child would like 

to audition, please let them prepare a song, 

dance or something they’d like to showcase. 

We are beginning to see lots of toys and possessions 

from home coming in to school. Some of these items 

have been lost in school this week, which is distressing 

for the children and staff members trying to locate 

them.  Please can we ask that nothing is brought into 

school and we will send out a notification about Show 

And Tell dates in due course. 

A Note From Mrs Lloyd,  

Happy Chinese New Year! It was  

wonderful to see all the lovely 

learning around this important 

celebration. The children tasted 

different Chinese foods,, made dec-

orations and listened to Chinese 

music.  

Next week is Children’s Mental 

Health Week and we will be hold-

ing daily activities and discussing 

during thoughtful time. 

Wishing you all a very lovely week-

end! 
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They've also been history detectives as they  
explored the playground games and toys from 
the past Victorian period. 

This week in Butterflies they collaborated in 
groups to make sukkah huts as they investigat-
ed the Jewish harvest festival of Sukkot. 
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